
Cub Scout Pack 98 presents 

Critters Beyond Your Back Door  

with Jack Hubley 

Thursday September 7th at 7pm at  

Fishburn United Methodist Church 

 

Cub Scout Pack 98 proudly presents "Critters Beyond Your Back 

Door" with Call of the Outdoors' Jack Hubley. This free presentation 

is open for all families in the Hershey-Elizabethtown area. 

Cub Scout Pack 98 is looking for young Scouts in the Hershey-

Elizabethtown area of kindergarten age and higher to join us for 

hiking, camping, fishing and other outdoor fun. We meet at Fishburn 

United Methodist Church every 2nd and 4th Tuesday of the month 

at 7pm in its Large Fellowship Room. Come out and join the safe, 

family fun! For more information, contact Morgan Nec at 

morgannec@comcast.net or 717-343-2142. 

THIS EVENT, PROGRAM, OR GROUP IS NOT SPONSORED 

OR ENDORSED BY THE LOWER DAUPHIN SCHOOL 

DISTRICT. 
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